Arch Coal Foundation Pledges $30K to Chief L ogan Recreation Center
May 1, 2010 7:03 AM ET

Charleston, W.Va. (May 1, 2010) — The Arch Coal Foundation today announced that it has made a three-year commitment
totaling $30,000 to capital improvements at the Chief Logan Recreation Center in Logan, W.Va.

“We were pleased to support thislocal rec center and its ongoing efforts to bring our community together,” said Dave
Runyon, president and general manager of Mountain Laurel. “ As part of this community, many miners and their families
from Coal-Mac and Mountain Laurel frequent Chief Logan Rec Center, and we appreciate the high-quality facilities that
boost our lifestyle choices.”

The Arch Coal Foundation was formed in December 2005 with an initial endowment from Arch Coal, Inc. These funds are
used to support organizations who engage in improving the quality of life in the communitiesin which Arch Coa

operates. The Arch Coa Foundation focuses much of its giving in the area of education, including contributions to schools,
aswell as through sponsorship of its signature program — the Arch Coal Teacher Achievement Awards — that recognizes
top classroom teachersin West Virginia, Wyoming and Utah.

St. Louis-based Arch Codl, Inc. (NY SE:ACI) isthe nation’s second largest coa producer. The company’s core businessis
providing U.S. power generators with clean-burning, low-sulfur coal for electric generation. Through its national network
of mines and 4,600-person workforce, Arch supplies the fuel for approximately 8 percent of the electricity generated in
the United States. In West Virginia, Arch subsidiaries operate the Mountain Laurel mining complex near Sharples and
Coal-Mac, Inc. near Holden.
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